
Did you know that ALL the 
artifacts displayed at the Highland 
House Museum were donated 
from local homes, attics, and 
basements - such as the bureau in 
our Lady's Bedroom? This 
beautiful piece was donated by 
Kay and John Musnuff (pictured 
here) when their home on Ballston 
Beach became the victim of 
erosion.  
 
Please consider donating your 
family's treasures to the Truro Historical Society by contacting 
director@trurohistoricalsociety.org. Thank you! 

Please visit our website to learn more about the Truro Historical Society's 
activities: www.trurohistoricalsociety.org. While you're there, you also can 
subscribe to our email updates, make a donation, or become a 2020 Member. 

Thanks for your support of the Truro Historical Society, which manages the 
Highland House Museum and the Cobb Archive! 

 


